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February 22, 2021 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
  
British Columbia Securities Commission  
P.O. Box 10142, Pacific Centre 
701 West Georgia Street  
Vancouver, BC  V7Y 1L2 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: New Tech Minerals Corp. – Voluntary Filing of Report 

This letter is filed to inform the British Columbia Securities Commission (the "BCSC") that New 
Tech Minerals Corp. (the "Company") intends to file a report in the form of a technical report (the 
"Report") prepared by Mine Development Associates, a division of RESPEC.  

The Report is concerning the La Escondida silver-gold project in Sonora, Mexico (the "La 
Escondida Project"), and has a report date of February 9, 2021 and an effective date of 
January 27, 2021. The Report is authored by Steven I. Weiss, PhD., C.P.G., (a qualified person), 
in accordance with the disclosure and requirements set forth in the CSA's National Instrument 43-
101 - Standards of Disclosure for Mineral Projects ("NI 43-101") and companion policies.   

The Company intends to file the Report voluntarily, and is not required to do so pursuant to NI 43-
101. The Company's purpose for filing the Report is to inform investors about the status of the La 
Escondida Project.  

 

NEW TECH MINERALS CORP.  

"Jonathan George"  

Jonathan William George 
President and CEO 
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